
Subject: Re: Refunds
From: Cwennen Corral <cwennen@venicebeachbid.com>
Date: 08/07/2018 12:50 PM
To: Rita Moreno <rita.moreno@lacity.org>
CC: Tara Devine <tara@venicebeachbid.com>

Thank you for the update, that is good news.

Best regards,
Cwennen Corral

On Tue, Aug 7, 2018, 10:21 AM Rita Moreno <rita.moreno@lacity.org> wrote:
Good news. All but four checks went out yesterday. It looks like the Controller
made an error and included two separate refunds on one check (twice). Checks
should be arriving this week. We have a list of checks issued, so let me know if
anyone calls at the end of the week, or next week, saying they didn't receive
their check.

Thanks.

On Fri, Aug 3, 2018 at 8:44 PM, Tara Devine <tara@venicebeachbid.com>
wrote:

I know the City is working on these, but we are getting an increasing number
of calls asking us about them.  Quite a lot in the last two weeks or so.

Do you have any update that we can share with owners?  Some are
understanding, some quite frustrated.

--
Rita Moreno
City of Los Angeles
Office of the City Clerk
Neighborhood and Business Improvement District Division
200 N. Spring Street, 3rd Floor #395
Los Angeles, CA  90012
Office (213) 978-1122
Fax (213) 978-1130

Re: Refunds

1 of 1 08/27/2018 07:44 PM


